
Once SATs have been taken, the children will focus on other areas of the curriculum and continue to enjoy 
their remaining time at LPS. They will have a chance to enjoy themselves while learning about scientific 
phenomenon during their visit to Cardiff. They will also have a chance to take part in the year 6 production 
and have an end of year SATs treat. There are lots of things planned for the remainder of the term - outlined 
in the ‘dates’ section of this letter. 

Our topic for this term is ‘Vicious Vikings – True or False?’ As part of our topic, we will be 
exploring what the Vikings were really like, developing an understanding of their lives as well as 
an appreciation of the historical significance of this group of ‘warriors’. 
 
In science we are learning about ‘Living things and their habitats’, ‘Evolution and inheritance’ and 
‘Animals including humans’. Through a range of engaging activities which revise the most 
important aspects of the curriculum 
 
In maths, we will focus on preparing the children for secondary school through a range of 
engaging activities which revise the most important aspects of the curriculum. We continue to 
develop expertise in English whilst focusing on individual pieces through our topic.  
 
 

                                          

 

 

 

Please ensure that your child has PE kit in school and that this is 
clearly labelled with their name and class. As the weather 
improves we will endeavour to get outside when we can, so 
please ensure your child has kit in school.   

Please ensure that school lunch orders are sent to the office by 
9:00 am on a Tuesday.   

Please encourage your child to read every evening Monday to 
Thursday. On a Friday they bring home a reading for pleasure 
book. Spelling and tables homework is also given and although 
not compulsory, it is designed to support your child’s learning. 

 

We would like to invite you to: 

‘Rounders and a Picnic’ 

Play in the same team as your 

child or against them if you 

are feeling competitive! 

Tuesday 16th July  11am -2pm 

 

SATs Breakfast 8:30 in the school hall from 

Monday 13th May.  

On each of the 4 mornings there will be 

toast and a drink in a relaxed atmosphere 

so the children start the day confidently. 



Hay festival Thursday 23rd May (leave school 12:00pm) 

Half Term w/b Monday 27th May 

French Day Tuesday 25th June 

Cardiff Trip Monday 17th June 

Crucial Crew – Leominster police station Thursday 20th  June 

EMC Induction day Thursday 27th June 

Sports Day Thursday 4th July  

Production Wednesday 10th July 1:30pm 

Production Thursday 11th July 6:30pm 

School Fete Friday 12th July 

SATs treat  Date and time tbc 

Rounders and picnic  Tuesday 16th July – 11am until 2pm 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 
(Y6 parents only) 

Thursday 18th July 9:15am 

 

As ever, please feel free to come and see us if you have any questions or queries – we will be more 

than happy to help! 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Mrs Samantha McAtear 
Assistant Headteacher 
Upper KS2 


